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Dear Kirsty,

I am writing to you following the commitment made by Lesley Griffiths AM, Minister for Local
Government and Government Business during First Minister's questions on the 24 June.

We publish information about the roll-out of the Superfast Cymru on our website
www.superfast-cymru.com. At present it is not possible to give a firm date of when work will
start in the areas of your constituency which are yet to be assigned a start date on the
website, such as Boughrood, Liyswen and Glasbury although it is likely to be after March
2015. Currently the website has published roll-out information up to and including March
2015. However, we hope to publish the roll-out schedule for beyond March 2015 later this
month. The roll-out will be completed in all areas by 2016.

| would encourage your constituents to register to receive up to date information about the
roll-out on the Superfast Cymru website: www.superfast-cymru.com.

Yours ever.
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